
New Service Between City of Industry and Global IV Starting on October 22, 2012  

Dear Intermodal Customer,  

Effective October, 22, 2012 Union Pacific will be expanding its Los Angeles, CA to Chicago, IL service with 
a new 4th AM service between City of Industry, CA and Global IV- Joliet, IL for containers and trailers.  
The new service will provide the following: 
 
• Reliable, truck-competitive 4th morning service 
• Increased capacity between Los Angeles and Chicago 
• Wholesale door-to-door options available via Streamline, a Union Pacific subsidiary 
• Access to EMP and UMAX equipment, the largest fleet in North America 
 

 

In conjunction with the new service above, the City of industry, CA to Global 1 has been revised to a five 

day service plan and will be offered for containers only. 

 

Thank you for your commitment to Intermodal and the Union Pacific Railroad. 

Sincerely, 

Intermodal Business Team 



For additional information please contact your Regional Sales Manager at  

http://www.uprr.com/customers/intermodal/intteam.shtml#imc or find the updated schedules on 

myuprr.com  


